
 

 

April 28, 2021 
 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Boulder Strong Resource Center in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Mental Health Partners, located at 1455 Dixon Avenue, Suite 
300 in Lafayette, Colorado 80026. The Boulder Strong Resource Center will be located at 2935 Baseline Road 
in Boulder, Colorado 80303. The funding would be used to expand mental health and well-being services, 
including on-site clinical therapists, case management, crisis and supportive counseling, and both in-person and 
telehealth services.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress  
 


